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NOTES FROM TIM & PETER:  

Greetings all, 

Trust Council will be holding its regular June 

meeting via Zoom June 16-17 at 9 am till 3 

pm. Telephone and internet connection to 

listen to (and watch) the meeting will be 

available. Visit: 

www.islandstrust.bc.ca/trust-

council/council-meetings.aspx   

The IT team has been working hard to 

facilitate these electronic meetings during the 

current situation, and they can now include a 

town hall and delegations once again. It will 

be challenging to conduct a meeting with 26 

Trustees and staff, but hopefully technical 

difficulties won’t be too problematic. 

The Local Trust Committee will hold its 

second electronic meeting on Monday, June 

22nd, 2020. It looks like it will be easier for 

the public to attend virtually this time, and 

for us to have a town hall section again. 

Details: 

islandstrust.bc.ca/islands/local-trust-

areas/lasqueti/meeting-calendar-agendas-

minutes/    

Agenda package posted about June 12, 2020 

For more information on how to attend these 

meetings electronically, please check out the 

Islands Trust website or contact one or your 

local trustees.  Thanks.  Be well and be safe 

and be kind and considerate, please.   

Tim and Peter, Local Trustees 

Tim  250-607-7094   

tpeterson@islandstrust.bc.ca 

Peter 250-333-8785   

pjohnston@islandstrust.bc.ca 

 

 

Only a few items of note to report on this 

month. 

1. Vancouver Island Regional Library: VIRL 

will be slowly restoring some in-branch 

services. See https://virl.bc.ca/library-

services-in-the-new-normal for information 

on what will be available and when. The 

VIRL Board continues to meet remotely. 

2. Local response to Covid-19: It seems likely 

that resumption of activities in the current 

context will be a slow, steady process. The 

Province is taking steps in phases with time 

to monitor and adapt to the unfolding 

situation. If there are major changes in 

services on Lasqueti, I will do my best to put 

out notices. If you become aware of an 

important change, please let me know. 

I continue to try to provide information 

directly relevant to Lasqueti, including local 

mitigation efforts, service information, 

Provincial public health officer orders, food 

growing, links to qRD information, etc. See:  

 https://lasqueti.ca/covid-19 

If anything seems incorrect, unclear or 

missing, please let me know. 

False Bay Dock and Ferry: If you are going 

to the ferry to pick up food and freight, please 

consider picking up items for friends and 

neighbours to reduce congestion at the dock. 

Last time I went, I picked up boxes for 4 other 

families. Also, please avoid waiting in the 

high traffic areas (on float between ferry and 

ramp, and on dock between ramp and car 

area). 

Please feel free to contact me. I am honoured 

to be your regional representative. 

Director Andrew Fall 

qathet Regional District 

Contact: Tel: 250-333-8595 
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